

City of Apache Junction

Home of the Superstition Mountains

August 30, 2017

Mehmood Mohiuddin Hitching Post LLC 2341 N. Apache Trail Apache Junction, AZ 85119

Dear Mr. Mohiuddin:

Re: Application for Temporary Extension of Premises/Patio Permit for Liquor License

Please be advised that your application for Extension of Premises/Patio Permit temporary change of area of service for the liquor license for Hitching Post LLC has been scheduled for a public hearing.

The public hearing will be at the Apache Junction City Council regular meeting on September 19, 2017, at 7:00 p.m., at the City Council Chambers, 300 E. Superstition Blvd., Apache Junction, at which time a recommendation for approval or disapproval will be made to be forwarded to Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control.

It is strongly recommended that you attend this meeting in the event that council has some questions on this application.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact my office at 982-8002.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Connelly

Zathleen Cornelly

City Clerk